November 2018



Pardee Elementary School November Newsletter

Special points of interest:

- October 30—Picture Retake Day
- October 31—Halloween parade—9:00 a.m.
- November 6—Election Day-no school
- November 6-9—Fifth grade camp
- November 14—parent teacher conferences; dismissal at 11:30 am; conferences held 12-3:00 pm
- November 15—parent teacher conferences; dismissal at 11:30 a.m.; conferences held 12-2:30 pm; and 5-8 pm
- November 16—Popcorn day-Mrs. Sanders
- November 21-dismissal at 11:30 am
- November 22 & 23— Thanksgiving break



Fifth Grade Camp-Just a reminder that fifth grade camp is quickly approaching! As you begin to start thinking about packing, please remember LABEL **EVERY**to THING!! Things are misplaced all the time. Also, remember: NO **ELECTRONIC DEVICES** ALLOWED. A robo call will go home on Friday, November 9, to let parents know of our arrival time. It will be earlier than our dismissal time. Please call the school office if you have any questions.

Parent-Teacher Conferences—We will be hosting Parent-Teacher Conferences on November 14 and 15. Please make every effort to attend and talk to the

teacher about your child's academic progress. It is important that parents are involved in their child's education

The following is a schedule of the early dismissal days due to conferences and break:

Wednesday, November 14—Dismissal for all students at 11:30 a.m. Parent teacher conferences at 12-3 p.m.

Thursday, November 15—Dismissal for all students at 11:30 a.m. Parent teacher conferences at 12-3 pm; and 5-8 p.m.

Wednesday, November 21 -Dismissal for all students at 11:30 a.m.

Thursday, November 22 & Friday, November 23— Thanksgiving Break—no school Goodfellows Applications-

The Dearborn Heights Goodfellows work hard to ensure that there is "No Child Without a Christmas". Applications are available in the school office to all Dearborn Heights residents. These must be postmarked and submitted to the goodfellows office no later than November 16. Please call the office if you have any questions.

Student Council News-Through student council's Smencil sale and the recent hat day, you raised enough money to make Halloween fun for children at Beaumont Hospital. Pardee partnered with children's book author Kendra Montante to provide Boo kits to six children. Thanks for your generosity, Pardee!

PTO Corner

Box Tops—Parents, don't forget to send in your box tops with your child! The class that turns in the most Box Tops each collection date wins a cool treat; and Pardee gets 10 cents for every box top we submit!

Pardee Spirit Wear—Order forms will be sent home soon for our new Pardee gear; look for more information to come!

Next Meeting—Monday, November 5—6:00 p.m.
We hope to see you there!